

Quince Orchard High School 15800 Quince Orchard Road Gaithersburg, Maryland 20878 301.840.4686

July 22, 2014

Dear Parents/Guardians:

As many of you are aware, this summer has been a time for change within the Counseling Services Office. We are pleased to welcome Ms. Nancy Jimenez and Ms. Anita Elahi as new full-time counselors. Ms. Tara Vaglica has taken a counseling position in another high school and Ms. Debra Yakubik has taken a position as a Pupil Personnel Worker within the school system. In addition, Ms. Jennifer Gaston, although remaining with us, has chosen to move to the part-time counseling position.

In addition, Ms. Pilar Alfaro-Palacios, our ESOL counselor, has also taken a position as a Pupil Personnel Worker and we are working with the ESOL office to find a replacement.

Please see below our counselor assignments:

A-Cap Ms. Amy Myers Ms. Nancy Jimenez Caq-For Ms. Anita Elahi Fos-Ji Ms. Angela Fang Ji-McC Mr. David Mullaney McD-Ng Ms. Jennifer Gaston Nh-Sand (Grades 10, 11, and 12) Mr. George Awkard Nh-Sand (Grade 9) Sane-Sta Ms. Linda Goldstein Mr. Watson Prather Stb-Zz

In addition, Ms. Shirley Gregg will continue to serve as our school registrar and Ms. Elmoria Stewart as our College and Career Coordinator.

My team and I look forward to seeing all of our students in just a few short weeks and to a successful academic year for all.

Thank you,

David Mullaney Resource Counselor